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Achieving Excellence 

Principal Mr M Snelson BSc (Hons), PGCE, MSc 
March 2022 

Year 11 Information Evening: Thursday 31st March 6pm 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Following your child’s Student Tracking report and the Year 11 Parents Evening, we are pleased to invite you and 

your child to our in-person Year 11 Information Evening. The aim is to provide information and updates ahead of 

the GCSE exams, ensuring students have success in the summer and continue to have joyous and rewarding 

experiences during the remainder of their time with us.  

 

Student wellbeing: How are we supporting students through this exam period? What do students need to do? 
What can parents/carers do? Connect to the Future: What Post 16 pathways are in place? 

Exam Preparation: In-lesson arrangements: What did ST2 tell us? How are we adjusting the GCSE courses to 
focus our teaching? What have we shared about what the exams look like and when will it occur 

Exam Preparation: Additional Revision: What is the most effective way for students to prepare for the reformed 
GCSE examinations? What support will the school provide with in-school revision? How can parents/carers help 
at home? 

Celebrating and Enjoying Year 11: What have we achieved so far? How are we planning to celebrate Year 11’s 
time with us?  

 

 

The knowledge gained about preparing for the GCSE examinations will enable you to support your child as 
effectively as possible over the next six weeks before exams and during the exam period. We will also share some 
of the celebrations which will follow. We hope you will be able to join us, with your child, on this valuable 
evening. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M Snelson  

Principal  
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